
Dear Sir, 

A Federal Environmental Assessment of the Bradford Bypass is required to reduce the 

impacts on the Holland Rivers and Lake Simcoe. We need a Transportation Plan the 

meets the current needs. 

 

Algae and Duckweed are caused by excessive phosphorus. It encourages bacteria and 

kills wildlife and plants. The normal way of dealing with this pollution is to maintain 

vegetation and stop municipalities, farmers and humans from encroaching on the water. 

 

Yours very truly, 

 

James Hunter 

 


